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Information: 

PE – Monday and Tuesday 

Reading Books should be brought into school on your 

reading day (see reading record label). All reading books 

should be in on a Friday so that they can be changed.  

Please make sure you read at home and get your 

reading record signed 5 times a week so that you can be 

a GREEN READER and we can have a party! 

Homework will be sent out on a Friday and needs to be 

returned the following Wednesday. 

 

 

 

What will we be learning:  

During our first term we will be learning 

all about ‘Middleton and our local area’ 

which is really exciting because it is all 

about where we live. Our following topics 

will be: Toys, Shopping, Pirates, The Moon 

Landings and Holidays. We are definitely 

going to learn lots of exciting and 

enjoyable things this year.  

 

 

 

All About Me 

 I am really looking forward to teaching you this year. I have two children called Patrick and Frankie who I am sure you 

will hear lots about this year. I love spending time with my family and friends. I am a big rugby fan and I have a season 

ticket to watch Sale Sharks. My favourite subjects are geography and English and I love reading stories, making up voices 

for characters and talking about books! 

My favourite subject is maths and I enjoying dressing up for times table rockstar day! 

  

  

Hello, my name is Mrs Boycott and I will be your class 

teacher.  Miss Hopkins will be your Teaching Assistant 

everyday. Miss Glynn and Mr Nash will teach you on a 

Monday. We are really looking forward to teaching 

you this year. 

Our class will be called 1B and our classroom is on the 

bottom floor corridor. You will come into school and go 

home from school from our classroom door that leads 

to the playground near the astroturf.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


